. PUC 1I letter D.O No.19014/7/2012-SCD-IV dated 3.10.2012

G| | from the Additional Secretary to GOI, Ministry of Social Justice &
Empowerment, New Delhi addressed to the Chef Secretary A & N
Admn. among others regarding the above mentioned subject.

Since the Tribal Welfare Department is not implementing any

programme for the welfare of Scavenging Community, the Director

(TW) desired that the documents received may be sent to the PBMC.

ANV Accordingly, a draft forwarding letter addressed to the Secretary
(Municipal Council) Port Blair is put up for approval please.

AssisWissioner (TW)
T




